
4 July 2016 

Dudley Creek Work Notice 

Stapletons Road traffic update 

Warden Street 
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Dudley Street 

Averill Street 

Residents only: 173 Stapletons Road north to Shirley Road 

 This section of Stapletons Road is open in both directions for 

residents only. There is very limited on street parking. 

Residents only: Warden Street north to 174 Stapletons Road 

 The road is now open in both directions but the worksite north of 

174 Stapletons Road means this section is for residents only. 

Traffic changes: Averill Street north to Warden Street 

 The road outside 123 and 125 Stapletons Road is now open one 

way southbound.  

 Please drive carefully past worksites and be aware that residents 

may be exiting their driveways. 

Traffic changes: Dudley Street north to Averill Street 

 We wrote to you on 23 March to tell you Stapletons Road was 

opening temporarily whilst North Parade was closed. 

 Stapletons Road will be closed between Dudley Street and 

Averill Street from Tuesday 11 July 2017 for about five months, 

for work replacing the St Alban’s creek culvert.  

One way 

south only 

Over the next two weeks there will be changes to traffic management on 

Stapletons Road. Here is a summary. For copies of previous notices 

please contact us. 

Need more information? Contact 

Downer on 0800 033747 or 

Dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 


